
ST HELENS PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Kellerman Drive    Tel 02 4621 1201 
St Helens Park NSW 2560    02 4621 1213 
       Fax 02 4621 1226 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
Due to the success from last year, we will be holding our NAPLAN Breakfast again. We would like to invite 
our Year 3 and Year 5 students to join us for a free breakfast on the NAPLAN test days. Research has 
shown that students perform best when they have had a good, healthy meal (in this case it is breakfast).    
 
The details for the breakfast are as follows; 
 
When:  Tuesday 15, Wednesday 16 and Thursday 17 May 2018  
Time:  8.00 am – 8:40am 
Cost:  Free 
Where:  Community Room 

 

Breakfast options will consist of toast, cereal and fruit. 

Only students participating in the breakfast will be permitted to be in the designated area, they will 
be supervised by staff each morning and once finished eating they will be sent to the playground.  

For catering purposes, only students that return the permission slip below will be permitted to enjoy 
the NAPLAN breakfast. To avoid disappointment, we ask that notes be returned to the office by Friday 
11 May 2018, this will allow us enough time to purchase the breakfast products. No notes will be 
accepted after this date.  
 
We hope you can join us and support this wonderfully generous initiative, but don’t forget to bring 
your manners.  
 
If you would like to donate a spread or a box of cereal that would be appreciated.  
 
Tima Johns                                                      Jason Knobel 
Community Liaison Officer       Relieving Principal 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………  

 
NAPLAN Breakfast 

My child _____________________________________ of Class ___________ 

will be attending breakfast on the following day/days: 

Tuesday 15  May              Wednesday 16 May       Thursday 17  May  

Please list any allergies: __________________________________________ 
 

 


